
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

The organizational meeting of the Seminole County Value Adjustment Board (VAB) has been 
rescheduled to Thursday, July 14 at 8:30 a.m. and will be held at the Seminole County Services 
Building, 1101 E. 1st Street, 3rd Floor, Room 3026, Sanford, Florida.   
 
The VAB will consider the following: 

 
• Approve Agreement for VAB Legal Counsel 
• Election of VAB Chairman and Vice Chairman 
• VAB Rules of Procedure including hearing reschedules and untimely filed petitions 
• Schedule of Fees 
• Selection of Special Magistrates 

 
Questions should be directed to Terri Porter at (407) 665-7663. 

 
Persons are advised that, if they decide to appeal any decision made by the VAB with respect to 
any matter considered at such meeting or hearing, they will need a record of the proceedings, and 
that, for such purpose, they may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, 
which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based.   
 
Grant Maloy, Clerk of the Circuit Court & Comptroller 
as Clerk to the Seminole County VAB 
 
 
 
 
 
 


